Ana Rodriguez-Soto Inventory

SUMMARY

Title: Ana Rodriguez-Soto Collection

Dates: circa 1960s-1990s (bulk 1960-1987)

Extent: 23 full Hollinger boxes (9.59 total linear feet)

Access: This collection is open for research by appointment.

Cite as: Ana Rodriguez-Soto Collection, St. Thomas University Library, Miami Gardens, FL.

Organization History: *The Voice* was the primary Catholic newspaper in South Florida between 1961-1990. It chronicled the both the Catholic and secular history of South Florida during the latter half of the 20th century.

Scope and contents: This collection includes photos and documents from the editors of the Catholic newspaper *The Voice* (1961-1990). Ana Rodriguez-Soto served as the final editor of *The Voice* and donated this content to St. Thomas University. Included in this collection are photos documenting world events from between 1960-1990s. Many of these photos are from national services such as the National Catholic News Service or the Associated Press. Certain photos feature events from Miami and South Florida. Local photos include parish schools, special events, notable people, Cuban refugees, and John Paul II's visit to Miami. Other contents include handwritten notes, press releases, pamphlets from various organizations, and miscellaneous content from the *Miami Herald*, *The Voice*, and other publications. This collection provides a helpful glimpse into the life and times of South Florida during the second half of the twentieth century. Materials are in English and Spanish.

Material types found throughout the collection include:

- Printed material, clippings, handwritten notes, and topical files particularly relating to local events and activities in Miami and South Florida
- Correspondence incoming and outgoing
- Publications reports, pamphlets, and other documents relating to the organization's work and issues of concern
- Photographs prints, negatives, and contact sheets. Some photos are unidentified.

Processing Information: Inventory and finding aid created by Jonathan Best and Jessica Orozco, Summer 2015.

Parish Schools: Boxes 1-4

- Folder 1: Arch. Coleman Carroll High School (25 photos)
 - Photos of building construction, 1998.
 - Design drawing of building
 - Photos of Students, principal, and staff.
- Folder 2: Archdiocese Curley High
 - Photos of students and high school events (116 photos)
 - Draft of a news story
 - Plan for a learning center
 - Document on the Brothers of Holy Cross
- Folder 3: Annunciation School (Lake Forest) (11 photos)

- Photos of a school blessing
- Photos of school children and school (black & white)
- Folder 4: Assumption Academy (Miami) (42 photos)
 - Photos of the academy (black & white)
 - Photos of students (black & white)
 - Photos of nuns (black & white)
 - Photos of mass, first communion, and special events (black & white)
- Folder 5: Assumption Academy Pre-School (Miami) (10 photos)
 - Children photos (black & white)
- Folder 6: Blessed Sacrament
 - Photos: school construction, building dedication/blessing, mass, and building proposal (17 photos)
 - Subscription letter
 - Draft of a news story
- Folder 7: Cardinal Gibbons High (81 photos)
 - Photos of school activities, events, sports, and students
 - Photos of school construction/groundbreaking
- Folder 8: Carrollton
 - Photos of students, special events, and building atrium (22 photos)
- Folder 9: Central Catholic High (Ft. Myers) (5 photos)
 - Photos of construction
 - Photos of students
- Folder 10: Chaminade High (Hollywood) (84 photos)
 - Photos of students, school, sports, and special events
 - Negatives of construction
 - Documents on groundbreaking ceremony, public relations, dedication ceremony pamphlets

- Folder 1: Christopher Columbus High (96 photos)
 - Photos of students and sports, particularly football
 - Photos of a funeral
 - Letter of building project sent by a architect
 - Brochure for a parish drive
 - FL Catholic: News draft about new Catholic High -- Christopher Columbus High,
 1958
 - Club photos
 - New release: Marist Brothers teaching in Miami
 - Photos of special events
 - New release: Brother Benedict named the director of Columbus High School
 - Special to the Voice: New faculty and staff
 - Photos of [monetary] gifts being given to the high school
 - Photos of Groundbreaking ceremony
 - Photo on Brother Benedict ceremony
 - Photos of chemistry lab fire, 1962
 - Photo of the campus map
 - Photos of graduation ceremony
 - Drafts of a story about Columbus groundbreaking
 - Newsletter: 50th anniversary on the high school
- Folder 2: Curley-Notre Dame (1 photo)
 - Brochures/pamphlet of 50th anniversary event

- Photo of the cross country team
- Memo of the 50th anniversary in the FL Catholic
- Welcome packet
- Folder 3: Epiphany School (6 photos)
 - Photos of students and student events
- Folder 4: Gesu School (24 photos)
 - Photos of school and campus
 - Photos of the students
 - 1954 photo of the Spanish-American Children
 - Photos of large assembly of children
 - Photos of the Diocese of Miami's Catholic Hispanic Center
 - News story: First Miami Catholic School to close, 1982
 - Photos of special events; Christmas Celebration
 - Photos of Gesu Church and School
- Folder 5: Holy Family School (11 photos)
 - Photos of the students
- Folder 6: Holy Redeemer School (68 photos)
 - Photos of the campus, students, and groups
 - Photos of the basketball team, primarily of the team receiving trophies
 - Building proposal
 - Special church event photos
 - Document: Background story on Holy Redeemer School
- Folder 7: Immaculata-La Salle, 1 of 2 (88 photos)
 - Photos of students and sports teams
 - Campus photos
 - Photos on construction and classrooms
 - Architecture design proposal
 - Graduation photos
 - Document: Seniors ceremony on the crowning of the Virgin Mary
 - Photos of teaching/instruction
 - Photos of the faculty and staff
- Folder 8: Immaculata-La Salle, 2 of 2 (18 photos)
 - Photos of students and school events
- Folder 9: Immaculate Conception (16 photos)
 - Photos on students, campus, and special events
- Folder 10: Jesuit Prep School (Miami), Belen (97 photos)
 - Photos of students and staff
 - Photos of missionary or service trips
 - Document: Packet information about the school
 - Copy letter from the Dolphin's head coach supporting the school
 - Documents on the fundraising for the the school
 - Photos on special events, award ceremonies, graduation, graduation mass, ribbon-cutting ceremony
 - Pamphlet: Belen
 - Campus map
- Folder 11: Little Flower School, C.G. (19 photos)
 - Photos of students, staff, sports teams
 - Kindergarten graduation photo
 - Document: Letter for joint faculty meeting from St. Theresa School
 - Experts taken from the history of "The Society of the Little Flower"
 - Letter to the addition to Convent to the Church of the Little Flower

- History of the church of the Little Flower
- Document: St. Theresa School's philosophy, objectives, and personnel policies

- Folder 1: Lourdes Academy
 - 87 photos
 - Photo and flyer of Lourdes Singers
 - photos of special events, school events, students, faculty and staff, campus, environment, school building (exterior and interior), headshots of students, graduation ceremony
 - Document: Philosophy and objectives of Lourdes Academy
 - Correspondence: From Our Lady of Lourdes Academy to Reverend Francis J. Lechiara regarding photos and philosophy
- Folder 2: Madonna Academy (Hollywood) DU
 - 31 photos
 - photos of students, headshots of students, faculty and staff, school events, special/religious events, group shots of students, fashion show, graduation, campus, construction of academy
 - Document: Students preparation feedback/school development
 - Document: Basic facts of Madonna Girl's High School
- Folder 3: Marian School
 - 52 photos
 - photos of handicapped students receiving individual attention, rewarding monetary gifts to Marian School, children, faculty and staff, instruction
 - Documents on board meeting and weekly swimming lessons
 - Envelope from Marian Day School to The Voice
 - photos of religious ceremony, field trips, swimming lessons, awards ceremony
 - photo of planned design for the Morning Star School
 - Document: Announcement of new officers of the Morning Star School Auxiliary
 - Document: Morning Star School Fourth Annual Procession and May Crowning
 - photos of holiday event
- Folder 4: Mary Immaculate High (Key West)
 - 27 photos
 - photos of parade, scholarship giving, campus/school, students, parish
 - Newspaper clipping: St. Mary's parish anniversary (125 years)
 - photo of planned design of Mary Immaculate convent and school
 - photo of the interior of St. Mary's
 - Envelope: "Key West: St. Mary Star of the Sea Parish"
 - Contents: clippings on 125th anniversary article, Bishop Carroll blessing the school, article on new administrators/faculty/staff, photo of Anthony J. Mulderry, article on school accreditation, History of St. Mary, Star of the Sea, Key West, FL
 - Clippings of Jesuits priests
 - Clipping of the 100th anniversary of The Sisters of the Holy Names
 - photos of the school being blessed by Bishop Carroll, basketball team, "planners" committee, religious event
- Folder 5: McCarthy High School
 - 24 photos
 - photos on students, "back-to-school," construction of Archbishop Edward McCarthy High School (Broward), groundbreaking ceremony, blessing og the high school by Archbishop McCarthy

- Document: shart draft of new story on the development of the school
- Folder 6: Nativity School
 - 22 photos
 - photos on vows renewal, school events (drama and music), day camp, campus/school, contest awards ceremony, students, religious ceremony, classrooms, dedication in library, special events and ceremonies
- Folder 7: Notre Dame Academy (Miami) DU
 - 53 photos + strips of negatives
 - photos of nuns, students, communion group shot, groundbreaking, school events, clubs, religious ceremony, reunion mass, headshots of students and nuns, graduation, awards ceremony, mass, Sisters of St. Joseph, school/campus
- Folder 8: Our Lady of the Lakes School
 - 14 photos + strips of negatives
 - photos of students, school events, first-day of school, special events, Catholic Schools Week
- Folder 9: Our Lady of Perpetual Help school
 - 14 photos
 - Photos of children softball team, instruction, awards, art exhibit, the Sisters of the Holy names, reparation of church/school
- Folder 10: Sacred Heart School
 - 3 photos
 - photos of students preparing and serving food at the soup kitchen
- Folder 11: St. Agatha School
 - 5 photos
 - photos of staff and students, Catholic Schools Week
- Folder 12: St. Ambrose school
 - 1 photo
 - Photos on the construction of classrooms
- Folder 13: St. Anthony School
 - 26 photos
 - photos of parish members, students, staff, church, instruction, school building, awards
 - Document: Fifth anniversary of Saint Anthony School
 - Photos of parade, special events holiday festivals
 - Document: Letter addressed to The Voice on St. Anthony's School marching in Broward County Right to Life
 - Photos of graduation, 50th anniversary, Catholic Schools Week
 - Document: Celebrating 60 years (Newsletter)
- Folder 14: St. Andrews School
 - 10 photos
 - Photos of students, group shot of students, Service Day, new school building design, Apple for Students Program, celebration
- Folder 15: St. Bartholomew School
 - 5 photos
 - photos of students, Catholic Schools Week, class
- Folder 16: St. Bernadette School
 - 10 photos
 - photos of students, faculty and staff, Easter banners theme for the Lent Season
- Folder 17: St. Brendan's School Miami
 - 49 photos
 - Document: Packet on Father Felix Varela Educational Program

 Photos of students, staff, Spanish Heritage, Youth Peace Festival, community gardens, fundraising, Year of Reconciliation, CYO Reunion, basketball team, school building, cafeteria, school events, dedication, construction of school, groundbreaking ceremony, cheerleading team, Sisters of the Holy Family, athletics, first day of school, instruction

- Folder 1: St. David's School
 - 23 photos + strips of negatives
 - Preschool photos
 - Photos of 1st graduating class, 1990
 - Photos of outdoor events, students
 - Brochure with information about the school
- Folder 2: St. Elizabeth School
 - 3 photos
 - Photos of school children visiting senior citizens at St. Elizabeth Senior Day Care Center. 1986
- Folder 3: St. Francis Xavier School
 - 9 photos + strips of negatives
 - Photos of building, construction, classroom
 - Photo at Jackson Manor Nursing Home
- Folder 4: St. Gregory School Fort Lauderdale
 - 19 photos
 - Photos of building, building dedication, classrooms, events, staff, field day, and basketball team.
- Folder 5: St. Hugh School Coconut Grove*
 - 15 photos
 - Photos of Red Ribbon Day, 1986
 - Photos of events, school activities, classrooms, staff and students, and student winners award celebration at Coconut Grove restaurant.
- Folder 6: St. James School
 - 11 photos
 - Photos of students on computers, 1991
 - Photos of staff
- Folder 7: St. Jerome School Ft. Lauderdale
 - 12 photos
 - CD Rom on St. Jerome School with the title: "Where Faith and Knowledge Meet"
 - Photos of student awards, Bicentennial Event, World Mission Trophy, Campus patio, classroom and students
- Folder 8: St. John Neumann High School
 - 17 photos
 - Photos of new school building dedication, 1990
 - Photos of students, events, student administration day, and Christmas of 1985
 - Photos of Groundbreaking ceremony
 - Photos of Dedication of Parish Center, 1982 and Dedication in Naples, 1991
- Folder 9: St. Kevin's School
 - 11 photos
 - Photos of Red Ribbon event and event involving "Punchy the Robot"
 - Photos of Mock presidential election involving students, 1988
- Folder 10: St. Lawrence School
 - 40 photos

- Photos of classrooms, school events, passion play in 1985, and softball team
- Photos of new sanctuary dedication, 1987
- Folder 11: St. Mary's Cathedral School
 - 36 photos
 - Photos of building and construction, sports, students, staff, and classroom blessing event.
- Folder 12: St. Mary of the Sea School
 - 1 photos
 - Photo of student reading night
- Folder 13: St. Matthew Schools Hallandale
 - 2 photos
 - Photo of building construction
 - Photo of students performing stations of the cross
- Folder 14: St. Michael the Archangel School
 - 84 photos
 - Photos of student events and activities, new library, building construction, student plays, sports, cafeteria, boy scouts.
 - Photos of graduation, June 1956.
 - St. Michaels Band, Christmas pageant, 1961
- Folder 15: St. Monica's School Carol City
 - 4 photos
 - Photos of school medical exam, building construction, softball team, and students using a computer.
- Folder 16: St. Patrick's School Miami Beach
 - 28 photos
 - aerial photo of school, classroom and staff photos, special events, graduation, farewell dinner for basketball coach Charles (Chuck) Guimento, building
 - Letter to Rev. Francis Lechiara on educational philosophy and objectives of the grade school. General information about the school and its programs. Letter was sent to the voice for article on the school, March 6, 1969.
 - Bound report on the high school and its philosophy and objectives. General
 information about the school and its programs. Report sent to the voice for article
 on school, March 6, 1969.
- Folder 17: St. Rose of Lima School
 - 7 photos
 - Photos of students using a teaching machine, student choir, plaque presentation ceremony for Msgr. Jeremiah P. O'Mahoney, 1979
- Folder 18: [St.] Peter & Paul Summer Program
 - 23 photos
 - Needy students receiving toys and food for Christmas, 1986
 - Students participating in various summer activities, boy scouts
- Folder 19: St. Timothy's School
 - 5 photos
 - Building drawing, library 1974,
 - Volleyball team champions, 1987
- Folder 20: St. Stephen's School W. Hollywood
 - 1 photo
 - Photo of school building
- Folder 21: St. Thomas the Apostle School
 - 2 photos
 - Photo of new building wing named after Archbishop Edward McCarthy, 1995

Archbishop McCarthy blessing new building wing named after him

- Folder 1: General Topics
 - 4 photos
 - Various photos including National Organization for Women (1979), Neuman canonization Mass (1977), Clandestine Church in the Netherlands (1966), and New Town physical planner Bob Skunda (1973)
 - Booklet titled, *Three Novenas in Honor of the Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary* by Rev. Ignatius Berglez
- Folder 2: Music in Liturgy
 - 6 photos
 - Photos of musicians, singers, composers, dancers, worship, and various Mass services across the world
- Folder 3: Music General
 - 96 photos
 - Photos of various musicians, performs, services, and special events across the country and world
 - Photos of the Miami Philharmonic and Organist John Grady in St. Mary Cathedral, 1972
 - Copy of the Review of Music, 1982
 - Section K of the Miami Herald, Sunday September 27, 1970
 - Booklet titled, Sacred Music and the Sacred Liturgy, 1958
- Folder 4: Nagasaki
 - Empty
- Folder 5: NASA
 - 36 photos
 - Photos of NASA, space program, Apollo, early rocket launches, moon landing, space, lunar surface, and astronauts
 - News release from Senator Edward J. Gurney, July 6, 1970
 - Partial page of the Voice, April 17, 1959
 - Page from the Miami Herald, Sunday April 30, 1961
 - Page from the Miami Herald, Sunday February 26, 1961
- Folder 6: Nassau
 - Brochures and pamphlets on Nassau and Bahamas
 - Photos of Mass in Bahamas, 1960?
 - Articles and information on Bahamas from Bahamas News Bureau
- Folder 7: National Catholic Stewardship Council
 - 2 photos
 - Fr. James Mackey (1981) and Sr. Agnes Guetgemann (1981)
- Folder 8: Ordination of Women
 - 5 photos
 - Photos of ordination of women in Episcopal Church, 1974 and 1975
 - Guide to organ and tissue donation brochure and letter on the organ donor program
- Folder 9: Organization of American States
 - Editorial from WTVJ channel 4 titled, "The OAS Needs Help", May 16, 1967.
- Folder 10: Organized Crime
 - 2 photos
 - Photos of rallies, Italian-American Civil Rights League, 1971?
- Folder 11: Orlando Diocese of

- 1 photo
- Photo of Cathedral of St. Charles Borromeo in Orlando
- Florida Catholic, June 21, 1968
- Folder 12: Orthodox
 - 16 photos
 - Photos of Orthodox services and leaders, 1970s
 - News story from Religious News Service, "Internal Problems of Orthodox Affect Ecumenical Aspirations," May 20, 1967.
- Folder 13: Palm Sunday
 - 21 photos
 - Photos of Palm Sundays across the world, 1970s-1990s
- Folder 14: Pakistan
 - 54 photos
 - Photos of conflict and war in East Pakistan, refugees, and civil war.

Box 6: Palestine-Port Everglades

- Folder 1: Palestine
 - 14 photos
 - Photos of Palestine refugees, 1970s
 - Newsletters on Palestine refugees, 1970s
- Folder 2: Pallum
 - 2 photos
 - Photo of pallium presented to the Archbishop by Pope Paul VI
 - Photo of John Paul II, Palm Sunday, 1980
- Folder 3: Panama
 - 25 photos
 - Photos of political turmoil, politics, and demonstrations in Panama, 1980s
 - 2 news clippings of Panama from the Miami Herald, undated and Feb. 7, 1964
 - 5 folders labeled "Update...Panama"
- Folder 4: Palm Sunday
 - 63 photos
 - Photos of Palm Sunday in Miami and abroad. Photos of Miami Archbishop, 1960s/1970s
 - Photos of Pope Paul VI
 - Page from *The Voice*, March 20, 1959. Article titled "Palm Sunday in the Land of Palm."
- Folder 5: PAVLA
 - 8 photos
 - Photos of those involved in PAVLA (Papal Volunteers for Latin America), 1964
 - Photos of director, assistant director of PAVLA. Photo of Carol Ann Guss, first black woman to enlist in PAVLA
 - Translated copy of the letter written by Most Rev. Agnelo Rossi, Bishop of the Diocese of Barra do Pirai, R.J., Brazil, to welcome Papal Volunteers in his diocese, 1962.
 - Other miscellaneous information on PAVLA
- Folder 6: Papacy
 - 2 photos
 - Photos of the tiara of Pope Paul VI. Tiara in the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Washington
- Folder 7: Pan America (Inc. Pan American Day)
 - 28 photos

- Photos of Pan America Day, including events in Miami, 1960s-1970s
- Pan America mass in Bayfront Park, 1963
- Letter from the Diocese of Miami announcing a Solemn Pontifical Mass at Bayfront Park on April 13, March 21, 1962.
- Copy of Pan-American Day Celebration Solemn Pontifical Mass liturgy, April 14, 1961
- Page of the Miami Herald on the Pan American Day Mass, April 14, 1962
- Press Release from Miami-Dade Chamber of Commerce on Pan American Day
- Miscellaneous information on Pan American Union
- Folder 8: Papal Election
 - 28 photos
 - Photos of Papal conclave, 1963.
- Folder 9: Paraguay
 - 3 photos
 - Protest photo and elections photos.
- Folder 10: Parks
 - General background news releases on Everglades Park and Flamingo, FL., January 17, 1968.
 - Brochure on Flamingo in the Everglades National Park
- Folder 11: Passion Play
 - 10 photos
 - Photos of passion plays in Oberammergau, Germany and Wilmington, Delaware, 1970
 - Photos of passion plays from Jersey City, NJ (1979) and Mexico City (1995)
 - Study on the Oberammergau Passion Play and Antisemitism 1960 and 1970 by the American Jewish Committee
 - American Jewish Committee news release on the Oberammergau Passion Play, March 26, 1970.
 - Informational brochure on Oberammergau Passion Play, May-September 1960.
 - Miscellaneous news on the Oberammergau Passion Play, 1970.
- Folder 12: Pornography
 - 63 photos
 - Photos of protests against pornography across the country
 - Photos of adult theaters and bookstores in Miami and across the country, 1960s-1970s
 - Several studies, news releases, and legal information on pornography, 1960s-1970s
- Folder 13: Port Everglades
 - 2 photos
 - Aerial photos of Port Everglades, 1960s
 - News release on Port Everglades

Box 7: Pope

- Folder 1: Pope John Paul II
 - 104 photos of news stories involving Pope John Paul II from the 1990s.
 - 2 special editions from the Florida Catholic on Pope John Paul II, 2005
- Folder 2: Pope in Latin America
 - 22 photos of Pope John Paul II visiting Latin American, 1987 & 1990.
- Folder 3: Pope John Paul II: Trip to Fiji
 - 1 photo and 1 negative of Pope John Paul II in Fiji, November 21, 1986.
- Folder 4: Pope John Paul II in Poland

- 15 photos of Pope John Paul II's visit to Poland, 1979
- 3 news graphics diagramming his trip to Poland
- Folder 5: Pope John Paul II Trip to Africa 1988
 - 52 photos of Pope John Paul II's trip to Africa, 1988
 - News graphics on the Pope's visit
- Folder 6: Pope John Paul Trip to Canada
 - 20 photos of Pope John Paul II's trip to Canada, 1984
 - 2 news graphics on the Pope's trip
- Folder 7: Pope John Paul II 10th Aniv.
 - 13 photo sheets (some sheets contain multiple photos) of Pope John Paul II's 10th anniversary.
 - 1 news graphic of countries visited by the Pope.
- Folder 8: Pope John Paul II Europe
 - 42 photo sheets of Pope John Paul II visiting various European countries, 1980s
 - 5 news graphics
- Folder 9: Pope John Paul II in Turkey 1979
 - 9 photos of the Pope's visit to Turkey, 1979
- Folder 10: Pope Paul VI Current
 - 79 photos of Pope Paul VI
 - Issue of *Rocca: Rivista Quindicinale Della Pro Civitate Christiana*, October 15, 1962. 21 n. 19.
 - Copy of An Historic Pilgrimage: Photo Story of Pope Paul VI and His Historic Trek to the Holy Land, January 4-6, 1964
 - News clippings and graphics
 - 3 copies of *The Voice* (August 11, 18 and Supplement)

Box 8: Portugal - Prisons

- Folder 1: Portugal
 - 12 photos
 - Photos of political revolt and crisis, 1975-1976
 - Photos of Christ the King statue near Lisbon
 - Photo of St. Vincent Church, Lisbon, 1961.
 - Booklet titled Opportunity in Portugal: A General Economic Review
 - Synopsis of Portugal and Communist activities in Angola, August 7, 1961.
- Folder 2: Post Offices of U.S.A. Postage rates and Regulations, etc.
 - 10 photos
 - Photos of hunger in India and Africa, 1991
 - Photo of Post Office initiative to report and stop obscene mail matter.
 - Photos of letter sorting machines and postmaster general, 1960s
 - Letter responses from congressional representatives regarding "The Postage Revision Act of 1961."
 - Miscellaneous material related to the post office, 1950s-1960s.
 - Letter to Miami postmaster regarding eliminating obscenity in the mail
- Folder 3: Poverty (Local & Worldwide)
 - 112 photos of poverty around the world
 - News graphics and information related to poverty.
- Folder 4: Poverty Programs
 - 16 photos of poverty programs across the world.
 - Article on the University of the Street
- Folder 5: Prayer General
 - 93 photos of worldwide prayer

- Miscellaneous material on prayer
- "A Pastoral Letter on Prayer" by Archbishop Edward A. McCarthy from *The Voice*, September 30, 1983
- Folder 6: Presbyterian Church
 - 1 photo
- Folder 7: Press
 - 19 photos of various Catholic editors, writers, and reporters across the country, 1980s
 - "A Report on Religion", August 1985
- Folder 8:
 - 59 Photos of Jimmy Carter, Ronald Reagan, George H.W. Bush, Bill Clinton, and other politicians, 1970s-1992
 - Miscellaneous material on the presidency
 - Material on the Reagan Presidential campaign tour, 1979.
- Folder 9: Priesthood (Married)
 - 15 photos
 - Photos of married Episcopal priests ordained into Catholic priesthood, 1980s-1990s
- Folder 10: Prisoners
 - 19 photos of Catholic work in the prison system, 1970s-1980s
 - Miscellaneous material on prisons
- Folder 11: Prisoners American Catholic Correctional Chaplain
 - 13 photos
 - Folder containing information from the American Correctional Association 97th Congress of Correction, August 20-25, 1967 Miami Beach
- Folder 12: Prisoners Apostolateto
 - 42 photos of prison ministry and Attica Prison riot, 1970s-1980s
 - Miscellaneous material from American Correctional Chaplains' Association

Box 9: Miami Beach-Ministries

- Folder 1: Miami Beach
 - 5 photos of Miami Beach circa 1960s
 - Building proposal for a monorail system in Miami Beach by Mono, Inc., 1967
 - Bass Museum of Art of Miami Beach brochure.
- Folder 2: Miami, City of Metro Dade County
 - 75 photos of the city of Miami, Miami politics, commissioners, Seaquarium, 1960s-1970s.
 - Miscellaneous material, newspaper clippings, news releases, 1960s-1970s
- Folder 3: Michelangelo, World of
 - 1 photo of a Michelangelo frescoe
 - Letter from Time Life Books, undated
- Folder 4: Middle East
 - 65 photos of the Middle East crisis 1970s-1994
 - Pamphlets and information on the Middle East crisis
 - UN publication on the Middle East
- Folder 5: Migrants General
 - 14 photos of migrant workers in South Florida
 - Various reports and material on migrant workers in South Florida, 1960s
- Folder 6: Military Various
 - 31 photos of the armed forces and military chaplains.
 - Small miscellaneous material

- Folder 7: Ministries Various
 - 12 photos, miscellaneous
- Folder 8: Minor Orders
 - 83 photos of minor orders being conferred. St. Vincent de Paul seminary, Boynton Beach, 1960s-1970s

Box 10: Miracles - Population-World

- Folder 1: Miracles
 - 8 photos of various stories on miracles
- Folder 2: Monasteries
 - 12 photos of miscellaneous monasteries
- Folder 3: Monk
 - 9 photos, miscellaneous
- Folder 4: Mothers Unwed
 - 6 photos, miscellaneous
- Folder 5: Motion Pix, Nat'L. Cath. Office
 - 5 photos, miscellaneous
 - Some handwritten notes and article drafts
- Folder 6: Mormons
 - 19 photos, miscellaneous
 - Miscellaneous information on Mormonism.
 - Tickets to a preview showing of the Washington Temple, September 13, 1974.
- Folder 7: Movies
 - 128 photos, miscellaneous movies, 1970s-1990s
 - Miscellaneous information on the movie industry
- Folder 8: Music Rock Festivals
 - 35 photos of rock concerts, festivals, and musicians, 1970s-1990s
 - Newspaper *The Catholic Northwest Progress*, September 5, 1969
- Folder 9: Pope Pius XII
 - 18 photos of stories related to Pope Pius XII
 - Booklet, The Holy Life of Eugenio Pacelli Pope Pius XII: Minister of Peace in a Warring World, 1955.
 - News releases from the NC News Service
 - Miscellaneous pamphlets and brochures
- Folder 10: Popes General
 - 41 photos, miscellaneous popes
 - Pamphlets, brochures, and newspaper clippings, 1960s
- Folder 11: Population World
 - 1 photo
 - Various statistics and population reports. Reports on the Catholic population in the United States. Population projections. Newspaper clippings, stories, census and general information from other sources on population growth.

Box 11: Migrant Workers National - Philippines

- Folder 1: Migrant Workers National
 - 39 photos, various migrant worker photos across the United States, 1960s-1980s
- Folder 2: Missions
 - 105 photos of missions across South America, Korea, Africa. Photos of missionaries working across various communities, 1960s-1970s
 - Miscellaneous material and newspaper clippings on missions. Pope John XXIII's Encyclical Letter on missions.

- Folder 3: Peace
 - 43 photos, miscellaneous
 - Articles, news graphics, symbols on peace.
 - NCWC News Service editorial information
 - NCWC information on the Peace Corps
 - Articles on the origins of the peace symbol. Handwritten letters in response to the article by Anthony J. Zelesky Sept. 11 and 19, 1970.
- Folder 4: Pieta
 - 37 photos of Michelangelo's Pieta. Photos of the damage following it being struck with a hammer by a tourist, 1972.
 - Brochures on the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception
- Folder 5: Pensacola Tallahassee, Diocese of Bethesda Home
 - 7 photos, building and staff.
- Folder 6: Pentecost
 - 25 photos of Pentecost celebrations, images, graphics, and illustrations.
 - News releases on Pentecost, 1960s
 - Miscellaneous material related to Pentecost
- Folder 7: Permanent Deacons National
 - 3 photos
- Folder 8: Peru
 - 133 photos of Presidential elections, politics, mission work, earthquake and earthquake relief in Peru. 1960s-early 1990s.
 - NC News service, Religious News Service, Miami Herald, and New York Times articles on Peru earthquake, 1970.
 - Peruvian Development Foundation program information
 - Document titled: "Peru Disaster Relief: Summary to August 20, 1970" by Catholic Relief Services
 - Material from the Catholic Medical Mission Board on quake stricken Peru.
 - Pastoral by Peruvian Bishops from the NCWC News Service
 - Issue of the "Peru Report: Peru Earthquake Voluntary Assistance Group" in from the White House Director of Communication on September 11, 1970.
- Folder 9: Philippines
 - 99 photos of political events in the Philippines and Pope John Paul II's visit, 1980s-1900s
 - News release "The Philippines: 400 years of Christianity" from Rev. Albert J. Nevins, Maryknoll Fathers

Box 12: NC News Service (Writers) - Poor, Ministry to (General Pictures)

- Folder 1: NC News Service (Writers)
 - 28 photos of NC News Service writers
 - NC News Service logo and address.
- Folder 2: Natl. Confer. of Catholic Bishops
 - 18 photos of miscellaneous, bishops, and meetings, 1988-1989.
- Folder 3: National Council of Churches
 - 23 photos. NCC staff, meetings, and missionary work, 1960s-1970s. Photo of Msgr. William W. Baum at the General Assembly of the National Council of Churches in Miami Beach, FL., 1966.
 - Letters and story from the Office of Information for the National Council of Churches of Christ in the USA., 1962.

- Document titled "The Truth About the Churches, About the National Council of Churches, About the REvised Standard Version, About the Noisy Detractors: An Analysis and Refutation" by Carl McIntire
- Copy of the Miami Herald, Sunday December 4, 1966.
- Folder 4: National Catholic Welfare Conf.
 - 28 photo of award being presented at the Religious Heritage of America, Mrs. Marcus Kilch, Marian Anderson, N.C.C.W, Centro Hispano Catolico, Bishop Coleman Carroll, Cuban Relief Center, refugees, Catholic Relief Services, Miami Catholic Welfare Bureau, Miami's Cuban Refugee Emergency Center, Thanksgiving Clothing Collection, consecration of bishops
 - NCWC News Service, 3/11/63
 - Correspondences of Elmer Von Feldt, December 1960
 - Letter to Rev. Coleman Carroll from Barbara Ann Karr
 - Statement of Frank A. Hall, Director, NCWC News Service at the 53rd annual convention of the Catholic Press Association, May 3, 1963
 - Letter from Rev. Fabian Flynn of Catholic Relief Services to John J. Ward
 - Special Meeting on Cuban Refugee Problem, April 10-11, 1962
 - Brief history of Catholic Relief Service, National catholic Welfare Conference,
 1961
 - Catholic Relief Services, Thanksgiving Clothing Collection, 1963
 - Letters to John Ward November-December 1962
- Folder 5: Nazi Atrocities and the Pope
 - Jewish Floridian, May 26, 1961
 - Letter and story from NCWC, May 1961
 - "Efforts by the United States and other governments to have the Pope protest publicly against Nazi atrocities in German-occupied areas," 1942
 - Envelope, NCWC Special Delivery, 1961
 - 8 photos of Nazis, rally, Dr. Josef Mengele, The Hunter and the Hunted, Simon Wiesenthal, Nazi-hunting team, Cardinal Bernard, "Playing for Time," barrage, neo-Nazis, "Es lebe Deutschland" (Long Live Germany)
 - "Solitary Witness" by Richard McSorley, S.J.
- Folder 6: Natl. Conf. for Interracial Justice
 - 3 photos of Sister Mary Parker, Rawson Lyman Wood (chairman to National Catholic Conference for Interracial Justice), James T. Harris
 - Press release, "Second nun to join staff of National Catholic Conference for interracial justice," 1965
 - Newsletter, National catholic Conference for Interracial Justice, July 1966
 - National Catholic Conference for Interracial Justice, 1967 Program Goals
 - Press release, "Urban Racial Crisis Challenges Convention," August 1967
 - Press release, "Convention Calls for Church Action to AID Urban Poor," August 1967
- Folder 7: Nat'l Federation of Priests
 - 20 photos of Priests Federation, National Federation of Priests' Council, NFPC, earthquake victim
 - Priests' Forum, May/June 1969
 - The Moment of Truth, NFPC Statement of the Priesthood 1971
 - News Release: Convention Issue of Priests-USA Mailed to All U.S. Priests & updated brochure tells NFPC goals, 1973
 - News Release: Priests' Newspaper asks nation's priests to give parishioners facts about striking and boycotting farm workers to allow people to judge case for themselves, 1973

- Priests USA, August 1973
- Folder 8: Neighborhood Youth Corps
 - 25 photos of Neighborhood Youth Corps, school officials of Diocese of Miami, Msgr. Bryan O. Walsh, LaSalle, Coast Guard, Veterans Administration (V.A.) Hospital, Job Corps
- Folder 9: New Age
 - 1 photo of New age era of the 1980s
- Folder 10: New Mexico
 - 1 photo of Navajo homes in New Mexico
- Folder 11: Newspapers
 - 9 photos of propaganda, Hispanic Magazine, photo winner, Catholic News ceasing operations, newspaper operations, multiple titles, Florida Catholic's water issues, publications rack
- Folder 12: New Year
 - 1 cartoon by Antonio of baby new year, 1967
- Folder 13: Nicaragua
 - 156 photos of voting, mass, refugees, exiles, Movement of MOthers of Political Prisoners, Nicaragua's opposition paper, Msgr. Bismarck Carballo, protest, brigade, amnesty, civil rights, bishops, Nicaraguan rebels, Tools for Peace, anti-Sandinista, demonstration, expelled clergymen, earthquake, relief, Managua, prayers for peace, outbreak of disease, Sandinista rebels, fighting between rebels and government, peace, peace talks, Pope John Paul II, peace conference, music, victims of civil war, revolution, scarce resources, poverty, peace activists, Nicaraguan militia, war documentaries, Violeta Chamorro
 - Bulletin of Nicaraguan Catholic Community, February 5, 1988
 - Sojourners, March 1983
 - Sheehan, E. R. F. (9 May, 1986). The battle for Nicaragua.
 - Voice of Nicaragua, March 1986
- Folder 14: Nobel Peace Prize Winners
 - 16 photos of Nobel Peace Prize winners
- Folder 15: Non-Christians
 - NCWC News Service, Stresses importance of declaration on Non-Christians, 2/28/66
- Folder 16: Physical fitness
 - 8 photos of children playing, nuns, P.E. classes
- Folder 17: Poor, Ministry To (General pictures)
 - 94 photos of church support, poverty, homeless, children, propaganda, living conditions, Catholic Relief Services
 - 3 political cartoons by Antonio
 - Informational flyer explains ways to defeat hunger and poverty

- Folder 1: Northern Ireland
 - 164 photos of Northern Ireland, warfare, Catholic news, protests, military
 - 2 newsletters on "Cooperation Ireland"
 - Northern Ireland: A Religious Conflict? September 1977
 - Co-operation News, Autumn 1983
 - Death in Ulster, statistical graphics
- Folder 2: Notre Dame Cathedral
 - 6 photos of Cathedral of Notre Dame
- Folder 3: Notre Dame (Buildings, equip, etc.)

- 11 photos of groundbreaking ceremony, building, architectural design of proposed central catholic high school for girls
- Folder 4: Notre Dame South Bend
 - 45 photos of University of Notre Dame development, scholars, students, football personnel, commencement, aerial view of Notre Dame, Cavanaugh Hall, Hammes Bookstore, library, faculty and staff, dedication rite
 - 2 architectural design of University of Notre Dame
 - Special of The Voice on the plans to build University of Notre Dame campus in Miami
 - Local Campaigns, October 1967
 - University of Notre Dame press release, 9/16/67
 - Pamphlet on Notre Dame Memorial Library
 - The Notre Dame Story
 - Biographical sketch of Rev. Theodore M. Hesburgh
 - University of Notre Dame facts
 - FAQs
 - General Bulletin of Notre Dame, Vol. 58, No. 1, 1961-1962
 - Still More Thoughts for Or Times, three addresses by Fa. Hesburgh
 - 2 architectural design on proposed residential halls
 - 1 architectural drawing of donated club
 - Basketball Guide, Notre Dame ,1968-1969
 - 5 pamphlets on sports at Notre Dame
 - University of Notre Dame, "Another Challenge Met"
- Folder 5: Nuclear Power
 - 13 photos of protest on nuclear weapons, atomic bomb anniversary, nuclear leak, catholic campaign, atomic blast in 1952, Supporters for Silkwood, nuclear exam
 - 1 transparency of protect on nuclear weapons
 - 1 map of USSR
 - 1 page of nuclear art
- Folder 6: Nuclear War
 - 122 photos of protest of nuclear weapons, anti-war activists, Trident missile, explosion of nuclear device, anti-war propaganda
 - 2 illustration of potential nuclear war between USA and USSR
 - 1 illustration of proposed deployment of New US missiles in Western Europe
 - 8 political cartoons entitled "Nuclear Brinkmanship," "Ban the Bomb," "Arms Race," "Nuclear Weapons Race," "Home on the range," "Winner's trophy?" "Arms control talks," "Federal budget v. Social problems v. Defense,"
 - The Challenge of Peace sigma
 - 100 Missiles in Hardened Capsules, 1982
 - 4 American Playhouse documents of film, "Testament," 6 images of the film, 1 poster
 - 1 illustration, "Star Wars Defense"
 - Pastoral letter on war and peace, 1983
 - The Voice, February 7, 1986
- Folder 7: Nurses, National Council
 - 5 photos of National Council Catholic Nurses regional conference
- Folder 8: General topics O
 - 1 photo of offender in New Ozanam
- Folder 9: Oceanographic research
 - 4 photo of ship and oceanographer, Dr. C.P. Idyll

- Environmental Science Services Administration Coast and Geodetic Survey
- 1 news clipping, The Miami News, July 27, 1967
- United States Department of Commerce News, October 22, 1967
- 1 federal document
- 1 press release on Malta's controversial proposal
- United States Department of Commerce News, June 21, 1970
- Announcement News release, October 1967
- Folder 10: Opus Dei
 - 3 photos of Opus Dei members, Opus school
 - Information guide of Opus Dei
- Folder 11: Ordinations—Cuban Refugee 9/2/62
 - 14 photos of the Ordination of Daniel Sanchez on 9/2/1962
 - The Miami Herald, "Exile take vows as catholic priest," September 3, 1962
 - The Voice, September 7, 1962
 - The Miami Herald, "All craft ordered to shoot back," September 1, 1962
 - The Miami News Picture Page, September 3, 1962
 - 6 newspaper clippings on the ordination of Cuban exile, Daniel Sanchez
 - The Voice, September 7, 1962
 - Pamphlet on priesthood
 - 3 correspondence letters to Bishop Carroll, September 6-7, 1962 on the ordination

- Folder 1: Olympics 1996
 - 9 photos of 1996 olympics, Olympic committee President Juan Samaranch, Tim Dolan, U.S. 500-meter men's relay team, U.S. 400-meter women's team, Michelle Smith, Argentina Olympic soccer team, Benedictine monastery, Olympic Village
- Folder 2: Operations Amigo Latin Students Visit U.S.A (File started 3/62)
 - 21 photos of students, faculty and staff, St. Mary Cathedral, Bishop Coleman Carroll
 - Operation Amigo, The Miami Herald, march 1962
- Folder 3:Orange Bowl
 - 22 photos of Orange Bowl events, Orange Bowl building,
 - Orange Bowl Committee, Special to The Voice, 12/20/67
- Folder 4: Order of Alhambra
 - 8 photos of Order of Alhambra in parade
- Folder 5: Ordinations
 - 20 photos of ordinations
 - The Josephite Harvest, Ordination Issue, June 1961
- Folder 6: Organ Transplants
 - 3 photos of Fa. Joseph Hamilton, technicians working with organs
 - Organ Transplants & their implications for the Health Insurance Industry by Health Insurance Association of America, 1985
 - Press releases on Industry survey find health insurers routinely reimbursing for transplants and Organ transplantation study released by the HIAA, 1985
- Folder 7: Poland current
 - 138 photos of Auschwitz convent, mass, political prisoners, Our Lady of Czestochowa, Catholic church, protest, Catholic University, Union monument, prayer, Polish Ambassador Romuald Spasowski, John Paul II, charitable

activities, crisis in Poland, riots, Solidarity, National Conference of Catholic Bishops,

- 1 map of Poland
- 1 political cartoon, "We're hardly in shape to have guests"
- I illustration. "Martial law ends in Poland -- But some restrictions remain"
- 1 illustration with statistics on Poland
- Folder 8: Poland -- Polish, Misc.
 - 1 map of Poland
 - 42 photos of mass, Our Lady of Czestochowa, Miami's Polish community, Soldier Field, Polish Millennium, Commemorating 1,000 years of Christianity in Poland, Poland's Millennium, prayer, strikes
 - NCWC News Service, 6/10/66
 - Diocese of Miami documents regarding Jubilee Year
 - Brochure: Diocese of Miami, Official Diocesan Pilgrimage Poland's Millennium of Christianity
 - Diocese of Miami, Chancery Office Memorandum
 - NCWC News Service (Domestic)
 - Press release: American Bishops, Archbishops and clergyman refused visa to Poland, 1966
 - Documents and 2 booklets commenting on Millennium Year, celebrating the anniversary of Christianity in Poland
 - NCWC News Service, 1962
 - NCWC News Services, 1960
- Folder 9: Polish Americans
 - 4 photos of mass, Polish Americans, St. Michael, Fa. Victor Lyczko, Fa. Jerzy Popieluszko
- Folder 10: Politicians
 - 60 photos of politicians, presidential nomination candidates
 - Press releases, 1970 on Senator Elmer Friday
 - Papers on Senator Vance Hartke
 - "Election Project"
- Folder 11: Pollution --- Water --- Air
 - 1 political cartoon on pollution
 - 17 photos of pollution, Earth Day
 - 1 illustration of four types of pollution
- Folder 12: Ponce de Leon
 - 1 illustration of Ponce de Leon setting foot on Florida
- Folder 13: Pope Benedict XVI
 - 1 prayer card of Pope Benedict XVI
- Folder 14: Pope John Paul II -- shooting of
 - 20 photos of Pope John Paul II, attempted assassination of John Paul II, 1981 shooting, Turkish terrorist, knife attack
 - Newsweek, May 25, 1981
 - *Time*, May 25, 1981
 - 1 folder containing documents entitled *The shooting of Pope John Paul II May* 13, 1981
 - The Voice, May 15, 1981
- Folder 15: Papal Visit Pastoral Center
 - 6 photos of crowd awaiting Pope John Paul II at Pastoral Center

- Folder 1: Papal Visit Misc.
 - 8 photos of Pope John Paul II, church group
 - The Voice, Sept. 4, 1987
 - The Voice, September 18, 1987
- Folder 2: Papal Visit St. Martha's Church
 - 1 negative frame
 - 2 photos of John Paul II at St. Martha's in Miami
- Folder 3: Papal Visit St. Mary's Cathedral
 - 1 negative strip
 - 28 photos of John Paul II at St. Mary's in Miami
- Folder 4: Papal Visit Parade Route
 - 4 photos of Pope John Paul II appearing in a parade on S. Dixie Hwy in Miami,
 FL
- Folder 5: Pope in Miami
 - 10 sheets of scanned negatives
 - 64 photos of John Paul II in Miami, Miamians preparing for the visit, President Ronald Reagan meeting Pope John Paul II in Vizcaya Museum & Gardens, papal mass.
 - 2 booklet of John Paul II
 - 1 architectural design
 - 3 documents on John Paul II's visit to Miami
 - The Miami News, March 14, 1987, "Three Flacks and a Pope"
 - 1 slide of John Paul II in Texas
 - 4 negative transparencies of Pope John Paul II
 - Drawing of Pope for "UNITY in the work of service" promotion
 - 6 Embargo documents regarding Pope John Paul II, 1987
 - 1 "South Florida Unites One Peace at a Time" by Barry University
- Folder 6: Papal Visit Airport
 - 12 photos of Pope John Paul II, President Ronald Reagan, Miami International Airport
- Folder 7: Papal Visit Mass Tamiami Park
 - 90 photos of Pope John Paul II at Tamiami Park in Miami, crowds
 - 1 negative
- Folder 8: Papal Visit Viscaya
 - 13 photos of President Ronald Reagan meeting Pope John Paul II in Vizcaya Museum & Gardens
 - 1 negative
- Folder 9: Pope John Paul II Visit to U.S.A.
 - 1 order form for Pope John Paul II's portrait
 - 43 photos of John Paul II with West German Chancellor Helmut Schmidt, John Paul II, John Paul II in the various cities in the U.S., John Paul II in other cities in the world
 - The Voice, March 16, 1979
 - 1 architectural design of a church in Iowa
 - 2 map of "Pope's visit expenses," and Trinidad
 - 2 pie charts entitled "Pope's New Orleans Trip is Rated a Success" and "Effect of the Pope's Trip"
- Folder 10: Pope John Paul II's Visit to USA, '87
 - 2 propaganda of John Paul II's mission and pastoral visit to U.S. in 1987
 - 62 photos of Pope John Paul II in the US and other cities around the world
 - 1 political cartoon of Pope John Paul II drawn as Elvis

- 2 map of Canada and United States
- Folder 11: Pope John Paul I
 - 1 slide of Pope John Paul II
 - 1 slide of Pope John Paul I
 - 34 photos of Pope John Paul I, family members of Pope John Paul I, Cardinal Albino Luciani (Pope John Paul I), Pope Paul VI, Pope John Paul II
 - 2 postcards of Pope John Paul I
 - Chicago Tribune, Sept. 13, 1978
 - L'Osservatore Romano, September 1978
 - L'Osservatore Romano, September 7, 1978 (English)
 - L'Osservatore Romano, September 7, 1978 (Italian)
 - 1 document of photos captions
 - Advisory statement
 - The Voice, September 8, 1978
 - The Voice, September 1, 1978
 - 11 news drafts
 - 1 order form for Pope John Paul I's portrait
 - 1 mosaic image

- Folder 1: Cubans Calle 8
 - 2 photos of shops located on Miami's 8th street.
- Folder 2: Cuban Industry
 - 1 photo on "Cafeteria Casablanca"
- Folder 3: Cuban Information Service, C. Todd, edt.
 - 74 photos of families, refugees, children arriving to the U.S., Miami International Airport, Centro Hispano Católico, mass, Catholic Relief Services, Coast Guards
 - 1 political cartoon entitled "Cuban Pilgrims 1962"
 - Pamphlet and report on political prisoners in Cuba
 - July 29, 1966 issue of The Voice
 - Various documents on human rights pertaining to Cubans, 1965-1966
 - Cuban Information Service weekly publications, April 1961- August 1962
 - The Cuban Colony: A Ten Year Span by Carlos J. Arboleya
 - Document by Miami-Metro News Bureau on Latin American Businessman Manufacturers Association
- Folder 4: Cuban Prisoners Refugees
 - The Cubans in Miami by George R. Kemon, April 19, 1981
- Folder 5: Cuban Refugees, 1965 Exodus
 - 5 photos of refugees
 - NCWC News Service transcriptions, 1965
 - "Cubans in Miami" presented at National Council of Catholic Women Convention, October 7, 1966
 - "The Role of Government in the Cuban Refugee Program" by John F. Thomas, October 7, 1966
- Folder 6: Cuban Refugees 1967
 - 4 photos of a family reunion, Coast Guard boat, and nuns
- Folder 7: Cuban Refugees 1968-1969
 - 55 photos of Cuban refugees, rosaries, Cuban Refugee Airlift, religious craftsmanship
 - 1 transparency on airlift of refugees
- Folder 8: Cuban Refugees 1970

- 35 photos of Freedom House, Cuban refugees, Ada Merritt Junior High School, Archbishop Coleman Carroll, Cuban Refugee Program, Pan American Bank, arrivals from Cuba, vaccinations, conference on Cuban exiles, Cubans in Little Havana (Miami), Coast Guard, Immigration services
- 1 transparency of Coast Guard ship
- 2 documents: Senator Edward M. Kennedy reports on Cuban refugees' aid and welfare.
- Folder 9: Cuban Refugees (Resettlement)
 - 23 photos of Hugh McLoone, Epiphany party, Miami International Airport, Cuban refugees, laity, conference on resettlement, reunions, reports interviewing, United States Catholic Conference, Emergency center for refugees
 - Statement of Msgr. John McCarthy on behalf of catholic Relief Services at the National Catholic Welfare Conference, Dec. 13, 1961
 - Press release: from the Office of Congressman Dante B. Fascell stating the Dade County will receive 10% increase in Federal reimbursements for the Cuban Refugee Program
 - Correspondence to Coleman Carroll from American Immigration and Citizenship Conference, Dec. 11, 1961
 - Report on Cuban refugees; Dec. 7, 1961
 - Correspondence to John Ryan (NCWC News Service); notes on report, August 25, 1961
 - Written testimony on Cuban Refugees submitted by Father Bryan O. Walsh; Dec. 13, 1961
 - Reports on number of Cuban refugee children in Dade County, values of services y Diocese of Miami agencies, and value services by hospitals
 - Newsletter, Resettlement Re-Cap, August 1967
 - Statement of H. Franklin Williams to Office of Subcommittee on Refugees and Escapees. Dec. 8, 1961
 - Draft of The Voice article, January 31, 1961
 - Statement of Reverend Coleman Carroll to Office of Subcommittee on Refugees and Escapees. Dec. 6, 1961
 - Newspaper, *The Voice*, December 15, 1961
 - Newspaper, *The Voice*, December 8, 1961
 - Notes, selections of articles from Bishop Carroll
 - Correspondence about misquote in article; Bishop Edward Swanstrom, Hugh McLoone, Bishop Coleman Carroll, Earl W. Redding, George Beebe (1962)
 - Correspondence: National Catholic Welfare Conference, September 18, 1961
 - Newsletter, Resettlement Re-Cap, November 1962
 - Correspondence: National Catholic Welfare Conference, undated
 - Correspondence: The Inter-American Affairs Commission of Miami to Bishop Coleman Carroll, December 12, 1961
 - News article draft, NCWC News Service, 9/3/62
 - Clippings on various articles on Cuban influx and school budget
 - Correspondence: Catholic Relief Services, statistics on new cases, April 13, 1962
 - The Voice, edit on refugee article
 - Clippings on Metro court, Cuban refugees, Brazil, Cuban aid
 - Correspondence on refugee schools, November 27, 1961
 - Documents on Cuban refugee children and schools
 - Newsletter, Resettlement Re-Cap, September 1962
 - The Miami Herald, June 26, 1966

- The Catholic Reporter, section II, September 21, 1962
- Report on Cuban non-immigrant children school enrollment, January 27, 1961
- Folder 10: Prisoners, Cuban
 - 18 photos of family reunion, mass, Archbishop Coleman Carroll, Cuban prisoners, medical examination, brigade, Gesu Church
 - 2 Correspondence letters to Mons. Coleman Carroll by Cuban Families Committee for Liberation
- Folder 11: Cuban and the Church Now
 - 1 document: NCWC News Service; "Refined persecution found in Cuba," 8/3/64
- Folder 12: Vocations Hispanic Pastoral
 - 12 photos of Newly Consecrated Bishops for Reception
- Folder 13: Shrine of Our Lady of Charity
 - 66 photos of Our Lady of Charity Shrine, Miami, FL., Cuban refugees, 1960s-00s.

- Folder 1: Pope John Paul in Asia
 - 30 photos of preparation of Pope John Paul's visit, Pope John Paul II, Papa New Guinea, various cities in India, Philippines, Japan, Mother Teresa of Calcutta, Laos, crowds of people waiting, South Korea, Thailand
 - 2 maps entitled "Passage to India," "Route to Asia"
- Folder 2: Pope John Paul II Trip to Australia 1986
 - 3 photos of Jesuit Father Roberto Tucci, Father Denis Madigan of Australia, Pope John Paul II, Prime Minister Bob Hawke
- Folder 3: Pope John Paul II Trip to C. America
 - 34 photos of archbishop ceremony, Central America, Pope John Paul II gives speech on abortion, pope visits Italy, Haiti, Mexico, Nicaragua, Costa Rica, San Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras, Belize City, Panama City, Portugal, Argentina, President Clinton
 - 2 maps of 28 countries the Pope will tour, 1 map of Central America
 - 1 political cartoon of Pope John Paul II in Central America
- Folder 4: Pope to South America
 - 22 photos of Pope John Paul II in South America, Dominican Republic
 - 1 map entitled "Latin Trip"
- Folder 5: Pope John Paul II trip to S. America 1988
 - 11 photos of Pope John Paul II visiting South American in 1988
 - 1 map entitled "Pope's trip to South America"
- Folder 6: Pope John Paul II General
 - 152 photos of Pope John Paul II, Pallium Ceremony, Yasser Arafat, canonization ceremony, Vatican, Rosa Parks, Mark McGwire, Light of the World, youth rally, President Clinton, Mexico, St. Louis, mass, papal tour, visits to various countries, Pope John Paul II with various leaders and politicians, praying, human rights medal, stamps of Pope John Paul II,
 - The Voice, October 20, 1978
 - 1 illustration of "Marvel Comics Group: The Life of Pope John Paul II"
 - 1 illustrated image of Jesus with the phrase "Father, forgive them."
- Folder 7: Cuban Airlift feature Pix

- 46 photos of Centro Hispano Catolico, Cuban refugees, mass at Our Lady of Charity, conference, Cuban refugee emergency center, Freedom House, Torch of Friendship, airlift
- 1 document of Cuban refugee program
- 1 document of Cuban refugees center
- 29 photos of Freedom House, Cuban refugees, airlift, flights, mass at Miami Stadium, Cuban airlift rally, Coast Guard, demonstration,
 - 1 political cartoon of Cuban airlifts, "Will they ever return?"
- Folder 8: Cuban Refugees laity
 - 9 photos of family reunion, flights to America
 - 1 documento of a legislation proposal on embargo against Cuban government
- Folder 9: Cuba NCWC (in date order)
 - 103 NCWC News Service documents of Cuba, February/1959 to June/1963
 - 1 testimonial dinner press release of Msgr. Bryan O. Walsh, 1978

- Folder 1: Father Pedro Arrupe
 - 2 35mm negative strip, 1 medium format negative strip, 6 individual medium format negatives
 - Dedication: St. Vincent de Paul Chapel @ Delray Beach: 19 negative strips; 12 medium format negative strips
 - 244 photos of Bishop Coleman Francis Carroll, graduation ceremony, Msgr.
 Walter Carroll, Pope Paul VI, group shots of bishops, Fr. Pedro Arrupe
 - 1 document, bishop Coleman F. Carroll
 - Biography of Rev. coleman F. Carroll
 - 1 propaganda image for Diocese annual Fund Campaign
 - Clipping from *The Voice*, May 16, 1975
 - Clipping photo of Bishop Carroll's family
 - Clippings of Bishop Carroll
 - "Bishop Flying to Rome"
 - Commencement for Coleman Francis Carroll, university of Miami, 1965
 - Flyer of Brennan constructions Corp.
- Living nativity @ Marian Center: 5 medium format negatives
- Clipping of Bishop Coleman Francis Carroll, Oct 7 1958
- 3 copies of *The Voice*, March 30, 1979
- 2 copies of *The Voice*, March 23, 1970
- The Voice, August 5, 1977
- The Voice, June 7, 1968
- The Voice: Special Commemorative Section, January 28, 1972
- Tallahassee Democrat, May 11, 1969

- 1 envelope entitled "Virgen de la Caridad Imagenes: Vestidos Coronas" containing 36 negative strips
- The Second General Synod of the Archdiocese of Miami: Summary Report and Focus Team Recommendations, October 26, 2013
- Easter Triduum and the Way of the Cross
- Discípulos en la Fe, Misioneros de la Esperanza: Plan Estrategico Pastoral 2014-2015, Archdiocese of Miami
- Convocation of Priests: Golden anniversary, Archdiocese of Miami, 2008
- Un Pueblo Llamado...A la fe, la oración, y el amor

- Florida Catholic, April 2014
- Closing Mass: Second General Synod, XXVI.X.MMXIII (October 2013)
- Catholic Collecting: Catholic Reflection 1538-1850, Virginia C. Raguin (editor)
- 1 postcard of St. Mary's Cathedral
- The Catholic Advocate: The community newspaper of the Archdiocese of Newark, July 18, 2012
- Vaticano: La Basílica de San Pedro, Los Museos Vaticanos, La Capilla Sixtina
- The Liturgy of the Hours, vol. II (1976)
- 1 envelope with a CD and cassette entitled "2011-02-09"
- 1 cassette entitled "Archdiocese of Miami Mass Service 4/20/10"
- 26 St. Thomas University, 50th Anniversary Prayer cards
- 1 Prayer of St. Thomas of Villanova card
- 2 flyers for Atelye Thevenet and a conference
- 3 copies of Blessed John Paul II
- Jubilaeum 2000
- 3 floppy disks, no label
- 32 CDs: 7 from Archdiocese of Miami, 1 entitled "St. Andrews Parish Photos," Wenski Installation 6/1/2010, "Hymns in Creole," 11 instructional or software, 5 untitled, 1 of Pope John Paul II Mass in Miami, 4 ADOM

- Archdiocese of Miami Pastoral Manual, 1983
- Catholic Church History 1539-1989: West Coast of Florida, 1989
- History of the Catholic Church in Florida Florida, Miami Archdiocese 1958-2000
- The Florida Catholic Heritage Trail = El camino de la herencia católica en la Florida, ed. by Michael Gannon, 2005
- The Liturgy of the Hours, vol. I (1975)
- The Liturgy of the Hours, vol. III (1975)
- 1 poster: Paulus episcopus servus servorum
- 1 negative sleeve with 8 strips: Pope Altar Pics, 1987-09-11, 1000-100-144

- Biscayne College, Vol. II No. 3, December 14, 1973
- The Voice, January 17, 1964
- Correspondence to Pedro A. Figueredo from Rev. Msgr. Michael A. Souckar, Archdiocese of Miami, 1 December 2008
- Photocopy of La Voz Catolica, October 1997
- Florida Catholic, May 2012
- Disciples in Faith, Missionaries of Hope: 2014-2016 Strategic Pastoral Plan, Archdiocese of Miami
- 4 copies of Florida Catholic, Oct. 24-Nov. 6, 2008
- Rememberance of Rev. Thomas Gerard Wenski, card
- Convocation Jubilaeum, 1958-2008
- Letter to Pedro A. Figueredo from Cheryl Whapham, Archdiocese of Miami, December 2008
- Untitled folder: Expenses
- Document that appears to be a collection level record of Archdiocese archives
- Folder: Shay Coll. 9004
- Untitled folder: Agreement between STU and William Vallenilla
- Untitled folder: Other Accomplishments and Activities
- Folder: Cases (for museum)

- Florida Catholic, May 2013
- Invitee card to Miami Archdiocese Council of Catholic Women's Seminarian Burse Fund
- Mini biography on Padre Felix Varela
- Manual of Prayers for Pilgrims, Archdiocese of Miami Jubilaeum 2000
- Flyer: A conversation on the Church in Cuba
- Folder: Special collection collection forms
- Our Lady of the Lakes Catholic Church, postcard
- Flyer: Miami Archdiocese Council of Catholic Women est. 1958
- Flyer: Miami Archdiocese Council of Catholic Women, 1958-2008
- Untitled folder: miscellaneous images, envelope with STU Return of Loan Material Form
- Envelope: images of different cultural variations of Virgin Mary
- Untitled folder: Archives loan documents

- 18 negatives of the Ordination of Daniel Sanchez
- 107 photos of Archbishop Carroll
- 3 negative frames with Arch. Carroll with nuns
- 1 newspaper photo clipping of Arch. Carroll
- 1 negative of architectural design of Mercy Hospital
- 1 envelope containing 3 documents of the Vatican and the Nazis
- 1 envelope containing 2 negatives and a slide of Bishop Carroll
- 1 envelope entitled "ABCD" containing 15 slides on nuns, children, elderly
- 1 envelope containing 2 negatives of "Cathedral before beautification"
- The Voice, January 17, 1964
- Paris Match, October 13, 1962
- Envelope entitled "Pictures Carroll," containing 2 photos, *The Voice*, January 28, 1972 (2 copies), and *The Voice*, October 2, 1959
- The Voice, January 17, 1964
- The Voice, March 23, 1979
- The Voice, August 5, 1977
- The Voice, March 30, 1979 (2 copies)

- Negatives
- Negatives in numbered envelopes
 - 6037: Group at Spanish Ctr. (Sept. 7, 1960)
 - 6044: Spanish Priests + Bishop (Sept. 16, 1960)
 - 6047: Various Pix (Sept. 25, 1960)
 - 6051: Meeting M. Allister, Roses Blessed at Barry College (Oct. 2, 1960)
 - 6052: Foster Children 9540 SW 55th St. (Oct. 3, 1960)
 - 6057: Drama Class Barry C. (Oct. 11, 1960)
 - 6058: Kids in Costumes (Oct. 23, 1960)
 - 6065: Bishop Cubans, Do Not Release (Oct. 31, 1960)
 - 6072: Migrant Workers at Homestead (Nov. 13, 1960)
 - 6073: Donations Books + Food, Spanish Ctr., Founders Day Ceremony (Nov. 15, 1960)
 - 6076: School Room Pix (Nov. 17, 1960)
 - 6077: Barry College (Nov. 19, 1960)
 - 6079: Mr/Mrs Atkins + Mass Prayer Card (Nov. 20, 1960)
 - 6080: Catholic Youth Conf (Nov. 20, [1960?])
 - 6083: Sister + Food Spanish Gr., Pix Home For Acon (Nov. 23, 1960)

- 6085: Voice Negro Baptism (Nov. 26, 1960)
- 6089: Cuban Relief Official at Spanish Ctr (Dec. 6, 1960)
- 6092: St. Mary's Check Presentation, Cuban Mass Gesu (Dec. 7-8, [1960?])
- 6094: Barry Arts + Crafts (Dec. 13, 1960)
- 6094: Handicapped Kids Barry and Orphans St. ? Villas (Dec. 11, 1960)
- 6098: Fernando Germani at St. Mary's (Dec. 18, 1960)
- 6201: Clergy at Americana (Jan. 2, 1962)
- 6203: E. Vocational Priests at Americana (Jan. 4, 1962)
- 6242: Chalice at Barry, CDA Convention (May 14-15, 1962)
- 59021: Vrmey [?] + Curely High (April 20, 1959)
- 59034: Notre Dame Academy Graduation (June 1, 1959)
- 59054: Notre Dame Club (Oct. 3, 1959)
- 59056: Korc at Miami Shores, Frosh in Cap + Gown Barry College (Oct. 11, 1959), 2 Men + Friar Walsh (Oct. 12, 1959)
- 59059: White Mass St. Mary's (Oct. 18, 1959)
- 60109: Pix of Diocese Meeting at Barry College, Also Pix at Camillus House Xmas Day (Undated)
- 61014: Bishop Carroll + AB O'Brien, Bro. David + Polie (Jan. 23, 1961)
- 61024: Diocese Development Fund (Feb. 19, 1961)
- 61026: Union Leader + Bishop J.A. Beirne (Feb. 23, 1961)
- 61034: Girl Scouts, Bath Club Dinner (April 30, 1961)
- 61037: Arrival at Airport, Cuban Nuns + Child (May 6, 1961) Priests from Cuba (May 8, 1961)
- 61039[8]: Cuban Arrivals (May 11, 1961)
- 61039: Holy Redeemer, Kids w/List (May 13, 1961)
- 61041: Bishop + Labon Grd. + Hans + Kids, Barry College Pix (June 23, 1961)
- 61042: Confirmation Class, Colorado Church (May 14, 1961)
- 61044: Centro + Nuns, Dentists, Retreat Meeting, Father Walsh at Phone (May 17, 1961)
- 61046: K of C. Procession, St. Rose Ball Game (May 22, 1961)
- 61047: K of C's at Deauville (May 22, 1961)
- 61048: Grad Nurse Seminar, Barry Students (May 23, 1961)
- 61050: Centro Pix, Arrival 50 Clergy at Airport (May 25, 1961)
- 61051: Nuns at St. Lawrence, Barry Mass, Church (Coral City) Dedication, St. Stephen of H'wood, Barry-Refuge Doctors (Undated)
- 61052: Centro Pix Graduations (June 3, 1961)
- 61055: K of C Officers, Labor Officials + Bishop (Undated)
- 61059: Nuns (July 22, 1961)
- 61060: 26th of July Bayfront Pk (July 25, 1961)
- 61061: Barry College Summer Graduation (July 27, 1961)
- 61070: Seminarians (Sept. 5, 1961)
- 61073: N.D. Acad. Meet., St. Mary's School Kids (Sept. 23, 1961)
- 61074: Press Meet, Blessing Roses at Barry (Sept. 29, 1961)
- 61076: Exercises, Tara Sinaers, Key Store, Prayer Crops-Barry (Oct. 5, 1961)
- 61077: Serra Meet-High Mass (Oct. 7, 1961)
- 61080: Exhibits-Bal [illegible] Hotel, Priests at Centro (Oct. 10, 1961)
- 61083: St. Mary's Ushers (Oct. 17, 1961)
- 61086: Capping at Barry, (Oct. 21, 1961) Nurses, Cyo Pix (Oct. 22, 1961)
- 61087: Voice Pix (Oct. 22, 1961)
- 61088: Dr. Sheed + Barry Students (Oct. 22, 1961)
- 61089 Americana + Priests (Oct. 25, 1961)

- 61093: Barry College, Evaluation Team (Nov. 5, 1961)
- 61093: B. Fitzpatrick, Immaculate Academy (Nov. 11, 1961)
- 61094: Lantana-"Voice" Assn, New Retreat Ground Breaking (Nov. 12, 1961)
- 61098: Mrs. Nebraska at Barry (Nov. 21, 1961)
- 61099: Barry Students (Nov. 20, 1961)
- 61101: German Girl, Tara Singroy, First Aid Course, Mass-Mother Bary Death (Nov. 21, 1961)
- 61102: K of C Pix (Nov. 26, 1961)
- Other Negatives
 - Census (undated)
 - Cuban [Brother?] negatives (undated)
 - [illegible] Blessing Carrol (? 61)
 - Voice (11-5-61)
 - Voice (3-1961)
 - Arrival Cuba Priests, Cuba Nuns with Arch Caroll (5-1-61)
 - Centro Catolico [illegible] (8-11-61)
 - Arrival-Cuban Priests (6-15-61) and Airport, Florida Power + Lite Co., U. of M Marine Lab (6-16-61)
 - Bay of Pigs-Mass. Bayfront Park (4/11/67)
 - Catholic Welfare Bureau (7-11-61)
 - Voice (8-4-61)
 - Brother David [illegible] (undated)
 - Dignity Flights (undated)
 - Religious Week (61?)
 - Voice (4-9-61)
 - Notre Dame, Barry College, Camilus Home, Keys Co. El Centro, Curley (5-1-61)
 - Voice (12-7-61)
 - Cuban Rally (4-21-61)
 - Voice (7-21-61)
 - Ft. Myers (10-10-7)
 - Voice (7-5-61)
 - St. Peter + Paul Book Store (3-29-61)
 - Serra Awards (4-8-61)
 - Immaculate Conception Boy Scouts (undated)
 - Msgr Fitzpatrick DCCW (4-1-61)
 - Cathedral (7-27-61)
 - Voice (11-26-61)
 - Voice (4-23-61)
 - Barry College-Cerimonies New Science Language Bldg (Oct. 10, 1968)
 - Barry College Women's Conference, Bull Session Bisc. College (4-15-67)
 - Labor Day at Everglades Hotel (8-30-61[?])
 - Barry College play (4-15-61)
 - Football, Centro (9-6-61)
 - Centro, Barry (5-4-61)
 - Extraordinary Minister-Commissioning Ceremony Cathedral, ABP (undated)
 - Mrs. Rankin, Holy Rosary Groups (4-1-61)
 - Voice (7-28-61)
 - Ordination (5-14-61)
 - St. John Seminary (61?)
 - Voice (3-26-61)
- 1 empty folder